
 

 

A.J.Costa in Saudi Health Fair 2014 

From 19th to the 21st of May 2014, our company, A.J.Costa was in Riyadh to attend Saudi Health 2014 tradeshow, the only 

healthcare event in Saudi Arabia benefiting from the support and patronage of the Saudi Ministry of Health (MOH).  

Exhibiting in Saudi Health Fair will hopefully enable us to increase the presence of the AJC brand in this growing market by 

establishing new strategic business relationships, as well as by strengthening former partnerships already in place. 

 

 

 

 

 

A.J.Costa stand in Saudi Health 2014 

 


